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Dear P.S.234 Families,

We recognize that COVID-19 and the transition to blended and remote learning

may have impacted how your child demonstrated their learning this school

year. Because of this, you can choose to replace any passing final grade for

your student's final marking period with a grade of "MT" for Elementary School

students. This policy is only available for passing grades. Any student that fails

a subject will receive an "N" in place of that failing grade. Please complete this

survey, Click Here to access the survey by Monday, June 28, 2021.

If you have any questions, please contact our parent coordinator Mr. Brown at

jbrown112@schools.nyc.gov. You will have up until Monday, June 28, 2021 to

respond. After that date the grades will be finalized.  

 

Thank you,

Dora Danner,

Principal

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSftWHxfi1iKwe4vUB5zNZy9_VSxAkrl7wPgRk6jhsuNnzED1Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
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